
 

 
From: Taylor, Cole 
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:42 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: 4.4: Mode share Targets Support 
 

Good morning, 
 
I am writing to you regarding the proposed Mode Share Targets discussion. I would like 
to share my support for Option 3 or higher.  
 
Our transportation infrastructure is critical to the long-term growth and success of 
London, and following Councilor Franke’s recommendations are in our best interests as 
a city. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Cole Taylor  

mailto:sppc@london.ca

